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Date: January 14, 2022 

 

To: FEI Customer Base 

 

RE:  FNW Hanger and Strut Accessory Price Increase Announcement – Effective February 1, 

2022. 

 

 

 

 

To all Valued FNW Customers, 

 

Due to the continued rise in raw materials FNW will be implementing a 14% price increase 

effective February 1, 2022.  Orders placed after this date will be billed at the new pricing. 

 

This increase will apply to select items within the current FNW Hanger and Strut Accessory 

offering.   

 

For a full list of items affected by this increase please contact your local Ferguson Enterprises 

branch for details.   

 

Thank you for your continued support of FNW products. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rob Fallon 

Category Manager  

FNW Hangers   


